
  

You are Invited to a Zoom on
Tuesday, 2 November, 2021, at 7 PM

 Mónica M. Carlsen, Ph.D., 

Assistant Scientist
Education Coordinator

Research
Missouri Botanical Garden 

           "Fragrant Anthuriums: Do They Really Exist?”
         
               

           

                         1022nd Meeting

The Botanical Society of Washington

 https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89467190324?pwd=N3VqVGFudFZIbkNyMEprSWpLdExTUT09
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